
 

 
 

March 20, 2017 
 
 
Subject: Update on Chemours’ new Altamira, Mexico TiO2 Production Line 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are excited to announce that the new titanium dioxide production line at our 
Altamira, Mexico facility commenced operations in mid-2016.  This state-of-the-art 
production facility will be equipped to produce Ti-Pure™ grades for Plastics, starting 
with R-104 and R-105 with other plastics grades planned in the future. The addition 
of this new asset will allow Chemours to support your growth with greater supply 
reliability.  In order for you to take advantage of the greater supply reliability, we 
would ask that you initiate the qualification process for R-105 immediately.   
 
Altamira-produced Ti-Pure™ R-105 is available for qualification.  We will be in touch 
with you to discuss your requirements for qualification.   
 
If you have any further questions or need further details, please engage your sales 
and/or technical marketing representatives.  We would like to express our 
appreciation of your confidence in our products and thanks for your continued 
business. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rajath Mudalamane 
Global Product Manager – Plastics 
Titanium Technologies 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


